
 

 

 

 

 

 
             
Good afternoon, friends, and families,  
 
Welcome back to a brand-new school year and our new children and families who have started in Reception this week. 
I hope you all had a lovely break over the summer and enjoyed seeing friends and family.  
 
The children have settled back into daily school life very well this week, and we have all enjoyed welcoming them back. 
The weather has also been pretty kind, so we have been able to get outside.  
 
Clubs and Tutoring  
 
All after-school clubs and tutoring start next week and they all finish at 16.15. We still have some limited availability at 
some clubs – please contact the school office to see what places are available.  
 
Reading Books and Homework 
 
Next week is when children will come home with their reading books, reading records and the first weekly homework 
of the new school year.  
 
Celebration Assembly  
 
Our first celebration assembly will take place next Friday. We will celebrate our ‘Stars of the Week,’ children selected 
for superb presentation and ‘Stars of PE.’  
 
We also have a blank Golden Book. Who will be the first children to have their names put into it and shared with the 
rest if the school and on our school Facebook page… 
 
The race is now on to see who the first team will be to get the most team points… 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
 
 

Well done to Class Pop for getting £5 in your attendance reward fund! Keep up the great attendance. 
 
Class Welcome Meetings  
 
Letters came home with the children yesterday outlining details of our annual Class Welcome Meetings. For ease, an 
electronic copy is attached to this newsletter.  
 
We would like to wish all families a very happy and relaxing weekend, and we look forward to seeing everyone at 
school on Monday.  
 
Mr Merriman 
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 At Gaddesden Row JMI School, we are fully committed to the safeguarding of pupils and take 
E-Safety very seriously. With the support of parents, we pro-actively teach our pupils how to keep themselves safe, including 

online. 
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